
We are so glad you chose to worship with us today. If you’re new 
to TCC, we'd love for you to know three things about us: 
 
ONE: No one is perfect here. You don’t need special clothes or to act 
in a special way to attend. We’re just a group of imperfect people 
trying to do our best to be more like Jesus.  
 
TWO: Jesus loves the next generation, and so do we!  We offer 
several opportunities for our kids and students to learn and worship.   
 
THREE: You belong here. Some of our members have been in 
church their whole lives, and others had never stepped foot inside of a 
church until they started attending here. Wherever you find yourself in 

NURSERY & PRESCHOOL programs are provided during the 
10:00am service for children from birth to 5 years old.  

 

KIDS MINISTRY (Kindergarten through 5th Grade) is held in the 
Activity Center during the 10:00am service. 

 

JR. HIGH CLASS (6th through 8th grade students only) will be 
held in the Staff Conference Room in June and July during the 
10:00am service. 
 

STUDENT MINISTRY (Jr. & Sr. High) meets on Sunday nights 
from 5:30 to 7:30pm in the Student Center during the school year. 
Doors open at 5:00pm. Group begins at 5:30pm. 
 

COMMUNION is served at the end of each service and is open to 
everyone who believes in Jesus. Communion cups are available 
on the tables in the foyer. 

 

OFFERING plates are passed during services. We give because 
we want to support what God is doing in our church and 
community. If you’re new or visiting, please don’t feel as if you 
need to give.  Connect cards can also be placed in the plate. 

 

PRAYER ROOM is located down  the main corridor outside of the 
Worship Center. An Elder or Prayer Team member would be glad 
to pray with you there before or after each service. You may also 
leave your concern on the Prayer Wall. 
 
SUNDAY UNPACKED - Join Pastor James C. Jones and Monica 
Wamsley for our podcast that talks about the previous Sunday’s 
sermon. If you have questions you may text 404-565-4498 or fill 
out the back of your Connect Card and place it in the offering tray 
as it is passed later in the service. Another option is to email us 
today at questions@taylorvillechristian.com. We look forward to 
answering your questions in the next few days! Catch us on 
taylorvillechristian.com or on your favorite podcast service for an 
audio or “Live” viewing.  
 

THINGS TO KNOWTHINGS TO KNOWTHINGS TO KNOW   

WELCOMEWELCOMEWELCOME      

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS   

Listen to sermons and Sunday Unpacked Podcast at: 

taylorvillechristian.com or on your favorite podcast service. 

 

SERMON NOTES SERMON NOTES SERMON NOTES    

PRAYER REQUESTSPRAYER REQUESTSPRAYER REQUESTS   

GET INVOLVEDGET INVOLVEDGET INVOLVED   

                             Mark 9:2-13 

Mission 

Please pray for the following needs: 
 

 Nancy Crowe, who is at home recovering from a stroke. 

 Martha Kensil, Julia Keown’s mother, who has heart 
problems. 

 Trevor, who is battling cancer. 

 Dale Rice, who is home recovering after the removal of a skin 
cancer. 

 Kathy Beckmier, who is battling a number of health issues. 

9/7 - Pictures in the HUB Conference Room after services 

9/7 - Care Home Services - 3:00pm @ Hickory Estates 

9/10 - YAH Luncheon @ 11:30am - Crockpot Meals 

9/13 - Men’s Breakfast in the HUB @ 7:00am 

9/14 - Pictures in the HUB Conference Room after services 

9/21 - Pictures in the HUB Conference Room after services 

9/23 - Mission Team Meeting @ 6:30pm in the HUB 

9/24 - See You at the Pole @ 8:30am 

9/26 - Blood Drive 11:00am - 6:00pm in the HUB 

9/30 - Hope House Drive-thru Pork Chop Dinner 4:30-6:30pm 

Student Ministry Monster Month - During the month of 

September, we meet from 5:30 to 8:00pm with the doors opening 

at 5:00pm.Tonight will be the Big Splash Bash! Bring or wear your 

bathing suits and bring a towel. See you there! 

 

Pictorial Directory - For the next three weeks we will be taking 

pictures in the HUB Conference room after both services. We will 

also need your help in updating our database. Please take a 

moment to speak with one of the volunteers or fill out a slip while 

waiting your turn for pictures. We would love for everyone to be 

included! 

 

Treat the Teachers - Thank you for helping the TCC Outreach 

Team be a blessing to seven schools! With your help we were 

able to raise over $1,300 to purchase drinks and snack to help fill 

their Teacher’s Lounges. There was also one teacher at each 

school that was blessed with a $25 Amazon card to purchase 

items on their “Wish List” for their classroom. 



 

@TaylorvilleChristianChurch 

 

@TaylorvilleChristian 

@taylorvillechristianstudents 

@tcckidsministry 

 
office@taylorvillechristian.com 
 
 
taylorvillechristian.com 
 

FIND US ON SOCIAL MEDIAFIND US ON SOCIAL MEDIAFIND US ON SOCIAL MEDIA   

STATISTICSSTATISTICSSTATISTICS   

August 31, 2025   

8:30am - 109 10:00am -  180 (289 )  

OFFERING:  

General Fund - $9,736 

Weekly Average - $10,486 

Budget Needs - $11,350 

ReFresh - $30,795.42 

TCC 2025  ELDERSTCC 2025  ELDERSTCC 2025  ELDERS   

Matt Corso (Chairman), Tim Ervin (Vice Chairman),  

Craig Bauman (Secretary), Craig Beckmier,  

Jeremy Piatt  

Elder of the Month: Tim Ervin 

VBS Volunteer Sign Up 


